
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

                                                     Deacons: Peter Collins & David Curtis          
 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: info@ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Parish Secretary: Ala Dabrowska: 01494 763518   

May 30th The Most Holy Trinity, 2021 Year B 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Saturday       29th May     5.00 pm     (Vigil Mass)   

Sunday          30th May     9.30 am     (The Most Holy Trinity) 

Monday         31st May     9.30 am     (Visitation of BVM) 

Tuesday        1st June         9.30 am     (St. Justin, Martyr) 

Wednesday  2nd June      9.30 am     Feria 

Thursday     3rd June       9.30 am     (SS Charles Lwanga & Co) 

Friday           4th June         7.00 pm     Feria 

Saturday      5th June         5.00pm     (Vigil Mass)    

Sunday         6th June        9.30am      (Corpus Christi)  

Sat       29th May       6.00pm        (Vigil Mass) 
 

Sun       30th May      11.00am      (The Most Holy Trinity) 

  

Wed      2nd June        12.30 pm    (Funeral Mass, Cora Walsh)  

                               

 Fri         4th June        9.30am        Feria 

 Sat        5th June        6.00pm       (Vigil Mass)      

Sun        6th June       11.00 am    (Corpus Christi) 

Benediction:    Friday  6.30-7pm  Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confession:    Monday to Saturday, After Mass     Confession: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Nil Mass Intentions: Wed (Cora Walsh RIP) 

First Communion: There will be a meeting with the parents 

of children yet to receive the first communion in Our Lady’s 

on Monday 7th June at 7.30pm in the guild room. The new 

batch will commence their classes from September in both 

Churches. Details will be available soon.  

Thank you: Let me express my sincere gratitude and 

appreciation to all of you for the warm welcome and good 

wishes I received from both churches. I look forward to 

meeting everyone personally and get to know each other. I 

am sure, together we can build a loving and vibrant 

community. I need your prayers and enthusiastic support. 

May the Holy Spirit help us.  

Sincere Appreciation: On behalf of everyone, let me express 

our heartfelt thanks and gratitude to Fr. Ken for guiding St. 

Aidan’s Church for the past many years. He has been 

instrumental in bringing God’s grace upon all the families of 

our parish. He looked after the spiritual wellbeing of every 

member of our parish community, for which he deserves our 

heartfelt appreciation and sincere gratitude. We wish Fr. Ken 

a happy retirement and abundance of God’s blessings. We 

pray for his good health. I thank him for the hospitality and 

friendship. He will continue to say the vigil Mass in St. Aidan’s 

as long as he can.   

Celebrating Eucharistic Ministers: Bishop David and 

our Diocesan Liturgy Commission invites all those who have 

served as Lay Ministers of the Eucharist to join him in 

praying a holy hour on the Solemnity of Corpus Christi, 

Sunday 6th June 2021 at 3pm in the Cathedral. Lay 

Ministers are invited to attend in person or to join via the live 

stream. 

 

 

 

Changes in the Mass Timing: As you will understand, looking 

after two churches necessitate some changes in the exiting mass 

timings. Accordingly, I have rearranged the weekly masses in 

both churches. Kindly, pay attention to the changed schedule and 

if there is any difficulty, please let me know and we shall modify 

it.  

No Saturday Morning Mass in Our Lady’s: As we have 
discussed last Sunday, the vigil Mass in Our Lady’s will be at 
5.00pm hereafter, and there will be no morning Mass on 
Saturday’s.  

Cora Walsh’s Requiem Mass and Funeral will be at 12.30pm 
next Wednesday 2nd June. Her coffin will arrive at St. Aidan’s at 
4.00pm on Tuesday. There will be No evening Mass on 
Wednesday.   

The Church Series: Each Wednesday at 6.30pm Bishop David 
is broadcasting a teaching series focussed on 'The Church'. You 
are invited to join him on YouTube as he unpacks the nature of 
our Church and her role in our society.  
These bitesized videos are open to all and we encourage you to 
share them with your friends and family, regardless where they 
are in their journey of faith.  

Confession: Kindly note the time for confession in both Churches 

and avail the opportunity to receive forgiveness from God. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for the Offertory Collection Last Week 
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